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Fellow Corvair enthusiasts, 

 Numbers, numbers, numbers. 

As of today; 198 rooms reserved at the host hotel, the DoubleTree, Greentree, PA 

Approximate 778 corvair car raffle tickets sold, 315 on-line. 

And 171 days till the convention. 

But who's counting!! 

A lot of the convention registration work is done. It will go live in the Communique, and on the 

CORSA website around April, 3. This is later than usual, but the convention is later than 

previous ones. (Late July) 

www.corvairpittsburgh.com website has been updated. Please check out the "Tour Pitsburgh" 

tab. These are some of the places, and sites that you can visit with the "On your own, self-

guided tour" bus drop-offs. The website also has the schedule for the week's events, and 

meetings. 

Rick Beatie has the Rally route almost completed, and plans to practice it in early May. 

Jonnie and I have been busy driving the roads trying to put a good route together for the 

Economy Run. 

We still haven't nailed down a location for Saturdays Car Display. But we have been talking to 

Mike Robinson of VisitPittsburgh, and the city director of special events. Keep your fingers 

crossed for a nice scenic view. 

Reservations have been made with the Gateway Clipper fleet for a dinner cruise on Tuesday, 

July, 24, and with the Pittsburgh Pirates for a baseball game on the night of Thursday, July,26. 

http://www.corvairpittsburgh.com/
http://www.corvairpittsburgh.com/


As we get closer to the convention we are planning to have a "sign up" list, on line and at WPCC 

meetings for those who are wanting to help. It won't matter if it’s an hour or two, or all week 

long, WPCC members or not, we will need all hands-on deck.  

The raffle car ticket sales are coming along nicely. We plan to take it to the upcoming events; 

Helen, Georgia corvair meet; the grand opening of the Corvair Preservation Fund's, corvair 

museum in Decatur, Illinois; the Recall corvair meet in Syracuse, New York; and the Pittsburgh 

Grand Prix, along with many local car shows and cruises this coming year. 

As always keep informed at WWW.CORVAIRPITTSBURGH.COM. 

 

Thank you, 

Jim Weppelman 

WPCC Secretary, 2018 CORSA convention local chairman 

 


